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SunSprout enterprises is recalling two lots of its raw alfalfa sprouts, with best by 
dates between 12/10/22 and 12/27/22 due to potential contamination with 

Salmonella. The recalled raw alfalfa sprouts were in 4 ounce clamshell packages 
and were distibuted in Nebraska, Kansas, and Iowa between late November and 
early December 2022. They can be identified by the lot codes #4211 and 5211. At 

this time no illnesses have been reported in connection with this issue.

If you have any affected product, please do not consume it. Discard the product 
as directed by the FDA and contact SunSprout to obtain a refund. They can be 

reached at 402.331.0803. 

More information is available at FDA.gov.

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall. If you have any other 
questions, please reach out to your Business Development Associate or contact 

customer service at 773.927.8870.

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/sunsprout-enterprises-voluntarily-recalls-two-lots-alfalfa-sprouts-due-potential-contamination

